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Tree Harvesting Update – Block F 

 
Notice Date: March 8, 2017 
 
ACADIA ROAD 
 
Early next week, Musqueam Capital Corporation (MCC) will remove select trees along Acadia 
Road within the road right-of-way. The work is expected to only take a couple of days. The trees 
will be removed using best practices and under the strict supervision of environmental experts.  
 
What you can expect 
 
Safety is a priority for MCC. We have a traffic management plan in place and we expect minimal 
impact on traffic:  
 

 Road crews will be on site to ensure the safety of vehicles, pedestrians, and cyclists. 

 Work hours will be from 8am to 5pm. No street tree removal will be done during school 
drop-off and pick-up times, which are 8:30am – 9am and 3pm – 3:30pm. 

New sidewalk 
 
In July and August, MCC will reconstruct Acadia Street, including adding a sidewalk on the UBC 
side of the street, where currently one does not exist. More information will be shared in the 
future. 
 
DELIVERY OF TREES 
 
Next week, trees that were selectively harvested on the Block F site will be delivered to the 
Musqueam Indian Band for their cultural use. Road crews will manage traffic to ensure safety. 
 
REGULAR COMMUNICATION 
 
MCC will continue to regularly communicate with neighbours about activity on Block F, with an 
aim to mitigating questions and concerns, while helping people plan for any traffic disruptions.  
Please register to receive periodic email updates. Go to: www.musqueamcapital.ca and 
provide an email address. 
 
Please contact us if you have any questions. Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
Doug Avis, MBA, Vice President, Real Estate 
Musqueam Capital Corporation 
6615 Salish Drive, Vancouver, BC V6N 4C4 
604 559 5400     davis@musqueam.bc.ca 

http://www.musqueamcapital.ca/

